
 Announcements for Friday December 10th 

 Writing Club:  The Writing Club meets today and every Friday at lunch in Room 504. 

 National Honor Society:  NHS will be meeting Tuesday December 14, during lunch. 

 Axe of Kindness Week:  Attention 
 students! Next week is Axe of kindness 
 week. For those of you who don’t know, 
 Axe of Kindness is a week of celebrating 
 students and staff at south by hosting fun 
 activities everyday of the week. On 
 Monday December 13th, we are starting 
 off strong by selling secret snowflakes 
 before school, at lunch, and after school 
 in the main hallway. For $1, write a letter 
 to your friends to be delivered to them 
 during the third period along with a mini 
 candy cane. You  must  know their third 
 period class! Keep and eye out for 
 posters with more information about the 
 different days and announcements later 
 in the week. 


